
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council 
Newsletter – Spring Term 

Our projects so far… 

 In October, we demonstrated our Pegasus Values by showing ‘We Care’ when we 

held our Harvest Festival assemblies. We hope you spotted the posters promoting 

this event which were designed and created by our talented School Council team. 

Thank you to everyone who responded with generous donations which were 

gratefully accepted by St Alban’s Foodbank. 

 

 More recently, School Council have been working on a project to revamp our ‘Feel 

Good 5’. Every day in every classroom, we try to incorporate 5 elements into our 

day to help our wellbeing. These are: 

1) A calm start to the day – relaxing music, engaging early work 

2) Fuel your brain – bagels and fruit to eat, milk and water breaks 

3) Move your body – movement and brain breaks, fresh air 

4) Mindfulness moments – breathing, yoga, colouring and craft 

opportunities 

5) Celebrate the day – reflecting on the positives, enjoying a story  

School Council has created a poster for each classroom to help us remember them as we 

believe these are five ways to help us have a great day! 

What is School Council? 

At the start of the school year, each class voted for two School Council members to 

represent their class. In our meetings, we discuss any ideas and suggestions to help make 

the school community a better place and work together on projects to promote the 

wellbeing of the children in our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Promoting Harvest Festival 

Our all-new Feel Good 5! 



 

 

Got an idea? Let us know! 

We are always happy to listen to any ideas that you think School Council may be able to 

help with. This may be things we can discuss or projects we can work on and may 

include ways to improve our school environment or our wellbeing. You can leave us a 

message on our new School Council noticeboard, in the corridor near Ms Hall’s office, or 

by telling your class representative or Mrs Clapham in year two. We look forward to 

hearing your ideas!  

 

 

 

Projects in the pipeline… 

We will soon be busy on our next projects. At Whitehorse Manor Infants, we take our 

safety seriously so, with that in mind, we have two projects lined up.  

The first project is continuing our recent work on Online Safety. We will be following on 

from our assemblies and learning about Safer Internet Day to promote reminders of 

how we can ensure we all stay safe online. Look out for our online safety information 

leaflets being published soon! 

Another safety issue that we will be promoting is that of road safety. We will be 

discussing the rules of road safety and we look forward to sharing these with our 

classmates in an assembly in the not too distant future.  

 

Your School Council representatives 

Always there for you with a friendly smile and a listening ear, here are your School 

Council representatives this year. 

School Council 

Purple class Marayah and Talique 

Lilac class Diana and Riley 

Indigo class Kalicia and Ibrahim 

Green class Robin and Luay 

Yellow class Lylie and Chigozirim 

Jade class Ameedah and Daryl 

 

 

 

 

 

 


